
  against 0368 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  against 0368 # anantirrhetos {an-an-tir'-hray-tos}; from 1 (as
a negative particle) and a presumed derivative of a compound of
473 and 4483; indisputable: -- cannot be spoken {against}.[ql

  answer 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- {answer},
bid, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  ask 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- {ask},
 bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
 on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  be 0368 # anantirrhetos {an-an-tir'-hray-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of a compound of
473 and 4483; indisputable: -- cannot {be} spoken against.[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  bring 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
{bring} word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  call 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
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bring word, {call}, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  call 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
say: -- {call}, say, speak (of), tell.[ql

  call 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, {call}, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  cannot 0368 # anantirrhetos {an-an-tir'-hray-tos}; from 1 (as
a negative particle) and a presumed derivative of a compound of
473 and 4483; indisputable: -- {cannot} be spoken against.[ql

  command 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, {command}, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  command 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- {command},
make, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  confidence 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and
a derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), {confidence}, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  deny 0720 # arneomai {ar-neh'-om-ahee}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the middle voice of 4483; to contradict,
i.e. disavow, reject, abnegate: -- {deny}, refuse.[ql

  describe 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to
"lay" forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, {describe}, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql
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  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  evil 4487 # rhema {hray'-mah}; from 4483; an utterance
(individually, collectively or specifically); by implication, a
matter or topic (especially of narration, command or dispute);
with a negative naught whatever: -- + {evil}, + nothing, saying,
word.[ql

  expressly 4490 # rhetos {hray-toce'}; adverb from a derivative
of 4483; out-spokenly, i.e. distinctly: -- {expressly}.[ql

  forth 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put {forth}, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  freely 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X {freely}, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  give 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, {give} out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  grant 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, {grant}, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  make 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command,
{make}, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  name 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
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bid, boast, call, describe, give out, {name}, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  nothing 4487 # rhema {hray'-mah}; from 4483; an utterance
(individually, collectively or specifically); by implication, a
matter or topic (especially of narration, command or dispute);
with a negative naught whatever: -- + evil, + {nothing}, saying,
word.[ql

  of 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483; an
alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or say:
-- call, say, speak ({of}), tell.[ql

  of 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness {of} speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  of 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, speak ({of}). Compare 3004.[ql

  on 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say ({on}), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  on 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
{on}), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  openly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X {openly}, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  orator 4489 # rhetor {hray'-tore}; from 4483; a speaker, i.e.
(by implication) a forensic advocate: -- {orator}.[ql

  out 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give {out}, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  peacemaker 1518 # eirenopoios {i-ray-nop-oy-os'}; from 1518
and 4160; pacificatory, i.e. (subjectively) peaceable: --
{peacemaker}.[ql ***. eiro. See 1515, 4483, 5346.[ql

  plainly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
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{plainly}(-ness).[ql

  put 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, {put} forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  refuse 0720 # arneomai {ar-neh'-om-ahee}; perhaps from 1 (as a
negative particle) and the middle voice of 4483; to contradict,
i.e. disavow, reject, abnegate: -- deny, {refuse}.[ql

  say 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, {say} (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  say 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483; an
alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or say:
-- call, {say}, speak (of), tell.[ql

  say 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, {say}(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  say 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 {say}, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  saying 4487 # rhema {hray'-mah}; from 4483; an utterance
(individually, collectively or specifically); by implication, a
matter or topic (especially of narration, command or dispute);
with a negative naught whatever: -- + evil, + nothing, {saying},
word.[ql

  shew 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), {shew}, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  speak 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), {speak}, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  speak 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
say: -- call, say, {speak} (of), tell.[ql

  speak 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
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forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, {speak}, tell, utter.[ql

  speak 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, {speak} (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  speech 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of {speech}), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  spoken 0368 # anantirrhetos {an-an-tir'-hray-tos}; from 1 (as
a negative particle) and a presumed derivative of a compound of
473 and 4483; indisputable: -- cannot be {spoken} against.[ql

  tell 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, {tell}.
Compare 3004.[ql

  tell 2046 # ereo {er-eh'-o}; probably a fuller form of 4483;
an alternate for 2036 in cert. tenses; to utter, i.e. speak or
say: -- call, say, speak (of), {tell}.[ql

  tell 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, {tell}, utter.[ql

  utter 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, tell, {utter}.[ql

  word 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring {word}, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  word 4487 # rhema {hray'-mah}; from 4483; an utterance
(individually, collectively or specifically); by implication, a
matter or topic (especially of narration, command or dispute);
with a negative naught whatever: -- + evil, + nothing, saying,
{word}.[ql
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